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MEMORANDUM

TO: Purchasing Agent, Michael A. Piccardi

FROM: Mayor Patrick M. Keefe Jr.

RE: Bulletin on CPI increase for Living Wage Ordinance

DATE: January 4, 2024

Pursuant to Section 15.17.060(C) of the Living Wage Ordinance, please note that the
increase in the Consumer Price Index — All Urban Consumers for the period of September 2022
to September 2023 increased by 2.6%. Accordingly, for Calendar Year 2024, the Living Wage
shall be $15.26 per hour, and the adjusted Health Care Credit Expenditure shall increase to $1.92
per hour.

This Bulletin shall be issued to all vendors subject to the Living Wage Ordinance

cc: Richard Viscay, Chief Financial Officer



